
 

 

This weekend the Blue Dragon Tour will be in Las Vegas - Anyone can participate 
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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

So many of our young people are still basking in the glow of the recent Blue Dragon Pilgrimage. I hope 

we can give them the opportunity to share their experiences, in our churches and other venues. 

 

This weekend the Blue Dragon Tour will be in Las Vegas and gives the opportunity for anyone who 

missed the tour so far to be able to participate. Wednesday night we started watching the "True Parents 

Theology" lecture series. We had some technical challenge because of the amount of people who signed 

up to watch. We have now corrected the issue and are good to go tonight at 8:00pm PST. We will show 

lectures on Thursday, Friday, Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 

 

 


